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Former Deputy Commander General, Abu Dhabi
Police, to receive an award at the National
Security Summit Middle East

DUBAI, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES,
February 19, 2015 /EINPresswire.com/ --
For the first time in the Middle East,
Defence 1Q, together with the
international advisory committee, is
delighted to award government security
professionals for outstanding
achievement and contribution towards
providing national security, the highest award of our organisation.

NHATIONAL
SECURITY SUMMIT

www.nationalsecurityme.com/news

The International Awards Ceremony will be held on 1 April 2015 during the Middle East National
Security Summit. The awards will be given to law enforcement and government professionals who
have demonstrated either a long career dedicated to public sector excellence or who have just
recently engaged in work so remarkable that the ‘game’ has been changed.

Award recipients include:

» H.E. Staff Major General Dr. Obaid Al Ketbi, Former Deputy Commander, Abu Dhabi Police, UAE
Ministry of Interior

* H.E. Lieutenant General Tawfiq Tawalbeh, Director General, Public Security Department (PSD),
Jordan

* His Highness Major General Sheikh Taleb bin Saqgr Al Qassimi, Director General of Ras Al Khaimah
Police Directorate

* H.E. Major General Humaid Mohammad Al Hudaidi, Chief of Police, Sharjah Police

* H.E. Ahmed Mahboob Musabih, Executive Director, Dubai Customs

* Lt. Col. Khalid Nasser Abdulrazaq Al Razooqi, General Director of Smart Services Department,
Dubai Police’

The National Security Summit Middle East, taking place from 31 March - 2 April in Abu Dhabi, UAE,
will not only reward prestigious professionals in the defence industry for their outstanding
performance but will also provide an interactive platform for local governments, police and industry
leaders to address the urgent challenges relating to national security.

Find the full programme, speaker list and registration form at www.nationalsecurityme.com/news, call
+971 4 364 2975 or email enquiry@igpc.ae.

- ENDS -
Media contact: Michelle Petiza, +971 4 374 8283, michelle.petiza@igpc.ae or visit

www.nationalsecurityme.com/news


http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.nationalsecurityme.com/news
http://www.nationalsecurityme.com/news
http://www.nationalsecurityme.com/news
http://www.nationalsecurityme.com/news
http://www.nationalsecurityme.com/news

Press are invited to attend this important industry forum. If you would like a complimentary press
pass, please email Michelle Petiza at michelle.petiza@iqpc.ae.
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This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact the
company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable to assist
you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.
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